
 

 

 Active Shooting Scene on River Road 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2018) The Kahnawake 
Mohawk Peacekeepers have confirmed a shooting of local male in the 
area near McComber's Convenience on River Road in Kahnawà:ke on 
Friday afternoon.  
 
The Peacekeepers have three (3) suspects in custody. The victim is in 
stable condition.  
 
If anyone has any information regarding the incident, please call the 
Peacekeepers at 450-632-6505. 
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Assistant Chief Peacekeeper 
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